
PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions (weather, field conditions, etc.) it may become necessary to change 
some scheduled work locations and operations. 

 

Office of Community Outreach & Notification 
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Project # SANDRESM2 | Borough: Manhattan | Issue Date: 1/26/2023 
 

The East Side Coastal Resiliency (ESCR) Project is an initiative to provide 
long-term flood protection on the east side of Manhattan. 
 

East River Greenway Closure 
East 20th Street at FDR Dr. 
exit ramp to East 14th Street 
in East River Park    

Starting the week of February 6, 2023 
ongoing until further notice  
 

The East River Greenway will be temporarily closed for construction 
activities from E 20th Street in Stuyvesant Cove Park at the FDR exit 
ramp to E 14th Street in East River Park. Current access to the Ferry 
will not be impacted. All cyclists should follow the Greenway detour 
below and posted signage. 
 

The Greenway north of E 20th Street will remain open to the community. Access East 
River Park at the E 10th Street pedestrian bridge or the Houston Street overpass.  
 

 

  
 
 

If you have questions, or would like to learn more about the ESCR project, please contact 
your Community Construction Liaison (CCL): 
 

Nadine Harris, Phone: 347-572-3057, Email: ESCRCCL2@ddccr.com  
Inquiry Tool: www.nyc.gov/escr/contact 

mailto:ESCRCCL2@ddccr.com
http://www.nyc.gov/escr/contact
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